
KCFSC News Letter
 
Thursday, Aug 27, 2020
 
Hello Skaters, Parents and Coaches,
 
KCFSC would like to thank you all for your patience and support during this global COVID-19 
Pandemic.
The safety of all our skaters, coaches, volunteers and family members is our top priority and key 
to planning the start of our 2020 season.
 
Since the stoppage in mid-March, our coaches were able to maintain the Off-Ice programing via 
Zoom 2 to 5 days per week for our COMP/STAR and JEA skaters. In July, the Ministry of 
Health, Skate Canada and BC/YK Section approved ‘Return to Ice’ with limited skaters per 
session. We were fortunate to have obtained ice at the following facilities: BWC, Planet Ice 
Delta, Planet Ice Coquitlam and Scotia Barn.
 
Moving forward to the upcoming FALL 2020 season, we are working with the City of Vancouver 
for a ‘Return to Ice’ at our home Killarney Ice Rink by September 28th. At this time, we will be 
continue to offer Off-Ice for COMP/STAR and JEA skaters, and On-Ice for COMP/STAR skaters 
for the month of September at Scotia Barn. Unfortunately, due to age restrictions at Scotia Barn, 
we are unable to offer JEA On-Ice sessions.

September Schedule: Times - TBA

Off-Ice
COMP/STAR: Off-Ice will be Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday
JEA: Off-Ice will be Monday & Wednesday
 
On-Ice
COMP/STAR: On-Ice will be Thursday & Saturday
JEA: On-Ice will not be offered in September due to age restrictions
 

We are still working with the City of Vancouver to determine whether we can offer CanSkate & 
Hockey Development in the fall. For the month of September, we will not be offering either 
programs.
 
Please keeping checking our website for updates and we will send an email for you to register 
shortly.
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer and please do your part (social distancing). As Dr. Bonnie Henry 
would say “Be Kind. Be Calm. Be Safe.”
 

Yours truly
KCFSC Executives


